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Student Leaders Meet  
Discuss Student Life 

The Student Government Organization led 
by SGO president Kitti Hamberger, 
Eddyville, met last week with 
representatives from the Business Club, 
Child Care Club, Engineering Club, Phi 
Theta Kappa, Vet Tech Club, Visual Arts 
Club, Drama Club, Environmental Club and 
the Criminal Justice Club.  The group 
discussed ways to collaborate plans to 
expand student life on the Stone Ridge 
campus. SGO meets every 2nd and 4th 
Wednesday at 1 p.m. in VAN 110.  The 
meetings are open to everyone. 
It was also announced that Ashley Woodill, 
Kerhonkson, has been elected Student 
Trustee. 
 

 
 
SUNY Ulster’s winning soccer team members 
Kenny Anderson, Goshen, Giovanni 
Umattino, Kingston and Nathan Valle, 
Saugerties.  
 

Health Fair & Voter Registration 
Wednesday October 5 

The College Health Fair and Coffee Hour 
and the annual SGO voter registration drive 
takes place in the Student Life Center 
(cafeteria) from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  
 

Student Opinion 
Question:  Why did you choose SUNY 
Ulster?  

 
Randy Delanoy: 17 yrs. old, 
Kingston.  “It was my first 
choice and I was recruited 
to play baseball.”   
 
 
 
Nicole Rodriquez: 18 yrs. 
old, New Paltz.   “I came 
for a tour and I loved the 
way I was treated.”  
 
 

Mike Mahler: 20 yrs old, 
Kingston. “I came here to 
try to figure out what I want 
to do, the start of a plan.” 
 
Stephanie Woolsey: 18 yrs. 
old, Highland. “I got a full 
scholarship because I was 
in the top 10% of my class 
in the Collegian program.”   
 
 
Michael Crisorio: 18 yrs. 
old, Kingston.  “Coach 
Todd called me to come 
here to play baseball.”   
 
 
MaryKate Marley: 21 yrs. 
old, Woodstock.  “It’s my 
stepping stone to transfer to 
a four year school.” 
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Malcolm Cecil Named 
For Artist-in-Residence Series  

Musician, arranger, composer, record 
producer and audio engineer Malcolm Cecil 
has been named the artist for the fall Larry 
Berk Artist-in-Residence Series. The 
internationally known musician will conduct 
two Audio Recording and Production 
workshops on October 27 and November 10. 
On November 17, Cecil will present An 
Evening of Acoustic Music with Guests.  All 
events are in the College Lounge and begin 
at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Below: A group of Kingston High School 
graduates enjoying student life now at 
SUNY Ulster’s annual Welcome Back BBQ. 
 

 
 

 
Above: Vet Tech Club members and Assistant 
Professor Donna Meier with author and activist 
Temple Grandin.  Grandin was a guest lecturer 
to sold-out audiences at a club fundraiser last 
semester. 
 

SUNY Ulster Pops Concert 
Wednesday, October 19 

7:30 p.m. – Quimby Theater 
Ulster’s Community Band and Jazz 
Ensemble join together for a great concert.  
Don’t miss! 

 
One Book/One College 
Flatland – A Romance of Many 
Dimensions by Edwin A. Abbott 

Faculty members will lead panel discussions 
in the Student Lounge October 24-28.  
Times are: MWF from 1:00 – 2:00 pm. and 
Tues/Thurs from 12:00 noon to 1:00 pm. 
 

Kudos to: 
Dr. William Sheldon for his work in 
Lithuania with Collaborative On-Line 
International Programs. 
Dr. Nicholas Lynchard for his published 
article in the Experimental Aging Research 
Journal. 
Christopher Marx, Director of Continuing 
and Professional Education, for his success 
in obtaining grants totaling $285,000 for 
energy efficiency and clean energy 
technology. 
 

 
Gabe Rose, Kingston, taking his Drawing 
and Composition I class outdoors on 
campus. His two brothers also attended 
SUNY Ulster as Fine Arts majors.  A family 
tradition! 
 
 


